
 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021   

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

  

I am requesting funding for the Mission United Warrior Resiliency Project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the United Way of Miami-Dade Inc., located at 3250 

Southwest Third Avenue, Miami, FL 33129.  

 

The funding would support Mission United. Mission United provides a comprehensive support 

network to help veterans and their families successfully transition from military service to become 

productive members of the Miami-Dade community. This support network includes workforce 

training that will help veterans become reskilled to providing them with a greater chance at job 

placement. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress  

 


